Faculty Advisory Council
Illinois Board of Higher Education

At its meeting on March 15, 2024 at Northern lllinois University, the Faculty Advisory Council to
the Illinois Board of Higher Education voted to support the following resolution:

Resolved that the IBHE FAC opposes the awarding of baccalaureate degrees by 2-year
institutions.



